
 
 

 
July 14, 2025​
​
To: St. Paul City Council​
CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us​
 
Re: Sound Level Variance Application, St. George Greek Orthodox Church – Greek Festival 

​
Dear Council Members: ​
​
The Union Park District Council 13 Land Use Committee met on June 16, 2025 and considered the 

request of St. George Greek Orthodox Church for a Sound Level Variance on Friday July 25, 025 and 

Saturday July 26, 2025 and recommended granting the variance. The UPDC Board subsequently met on 

July 2, 2025 and also recommended granting the variance.​
 ​
​
Signed, 

 

Sarah Dvorak Board President 


